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The Soil Will Save Us Kristin Ohlson 2014-03-18 Journalist and bestselling author Kristin Ohlson makes an
elegantly argued, passionate case for "our great green hope"—a way in which we can not only heal the land
but also turn atmospheric carbon into beneficial soil carbon—and potentially reverse global warming.
Thousands of years of poor farming and ranching practices—and, especially, modern industrial
agriculture—have led to the loss of up to 80 percent of carbon from the world's soils. That carbon is now
floating in the atmosphere, and even if we stopped using fossil fuels today, it would continue warming
the planet. As the granddaughter of farmers and the daughter of avid gardeners, Ohlson has long had an
appreciation for the soil. A chance conversation with a local chef led her to the crossroads of science,
farming, food, and environmentalism and the discovery of the only significant way to remove carbon
dioxide from the air—an ecological approach that tends not only to plants and animals but also to the
vast population of underground microorganisms that fix carbon in the soil. Ohlson introduces the
visionaries—scientists, farmers, ranchers, and landscapers—who are figuring out in the lab and on the
ground how to build healthy soil, which solves myriad problems: drought, erosion, air and water
pollution, and food quality, as well as climate change. Her discoveries and vivid storytelling will
revolutionize the way we think about our food, our landscapes, our plants, and our relationship to Earth.
Meatonomics David Robinson Simon 2013-09-01 In this “provocative and persuasive work,” the health
advocate reveals the dirty economics of meat—an industry that’s eating into your wallet (Publishers
Weekly). Few Americans are aware of the economic system that supports our country’s supply of animal
foods. Yet these forces affect us in a number of ways—none of them good. Though we only pay a few dollars
per pound of meat at the grocery store, we pay far more in tax-fueled government subsidies—$38 billion
more, to be exact. And subsidies are just one layer of meat’s hidden cost. But in Meatonomics, lawyer and
sustainability advocate David Robinson Simon offers a path toward lasting solutions. Animal food
producers maintain market dominance with artificially low prices, misleading PR, and an outsized
influence over legislation. But counteracting these manipulations is easy—with the economic sanity of
plant-based foods. In Meatonomics, Simon demonstrates: How government-funded marketing influences what we
think of as healthy eating How much of our money is spent to prop up the meat industry How we can change
our habits and our country for the better “Spectacularly important.” —John Robbins, author of The Food
Revolution “[A] well-researched, passionately written book.” —Publishers Weekly
Farmageddon Philip Lymbery 2015-03-12 Farm animals have been disappearing from our fields as the
production of food has become a global industry. We no longer know for certain what is entering the food
chain and what we are eating - as the UK horsemeat scandal demonstrated. We are reaching a tipping point
as the farming revolution threatens our countryside, health and the quality of our food wherever we live
in the world. Farmageddon is a fascinating and terrifying investigative journey behind the closed doors
of a runaway industry across the world - from the UK, Europe and the USA, to China, Argentina, Peru and
Mexico. It is both a wake-up call to change our current food production and eating practices and an
attempt to find a way to a better farming future.
Living Food Daphne Lambert 2016-07-28 Our health and the health of the planet are intertwined: one
cannot thrive without the other. But many of our modern ways of growing and processing food diminish the
nutritional value of the food we eat and the integrity of the planet on which we live. Through simple and
colourful recipes, expert nutritional insights and environmental observations Daphne Lambert describes
how, by linking our eating to seasonal rhythms, we can help ensure a harmonious relationship between
ourselves and the planet. Each section, one for each of the four seasons, reveals Mother Nature’s knack
for providing us with the food we need when we need it most and how we can benefit from her seasonal
offerings. Living Food is not just a cookbook; it is a holistic nutritional guide and a food wisdom
yearbook that will make you think more deeply about the food we eat.
The Sustainability Secret Kip Andersen 2016-10-04 Discover the biggest issue in conservation today. This
companion to the documentary "Cowspiracy" explores the impacts of the most environmentally destructive
industry on the planet: animal agriculture. The award-winning documentary "Cowspiracy "presents alarming
truths about the effects of animal agriculture on the planet. One of the leading causes of deforestation,
greenhouse gas production, water use, species extinction, ocean dead-zones, and a host of other ills,
animal agriculture is a major threat to the future of all species, and one of the environmental industry
s best-kept secrets. "The Sustainability Secret "expands upon "Cowspiracy "in every way. Journey with
authors Kip Andersen and Keegan Kuhn as they discover one shocking statistic after another and interview
leading businesses, environmental organizations, and political groups about the subject of animal

agriculture and its disastrous effects. Extended transcripts, updated statistics, tips on becoming vegan,
and comprehensive reading lists provide an in-depth overview of this planetary crisis and demonstrate
effective ways to offset the damage through personal dietary choices. Firmly rooted in science and
supporting research, "The Sustainability Secret "reveals the absolutely devastating environmental impact
of the meat and dairy industry and offers a path to global sustainability for a growing population"
Farmageddon Philip Lymbery 2014-01-30 Farm animals have been disappearing from our fields as the
production of food has become a global industry. We no longer know for certain what is entering the food
chain and what we are eating – as the UK horsemeat scandal demonstrated. We are reaching a tipping point
as the farming revolution threatens our countryside, health and the quality of our food wherever we live
in the world. Farmageddon is a fascinating and terrifying investigative journey behind the closed doors
of a runaway industry across the world – from the UK, Europe and the USA, to China, Argentina, Peru and
Mexico. It is both a wake-up call to change our current food production and eating practices and an
attempt to find a way to a better farming future.
Food Inc.: A Participant Guide Participant Media 2009-05-05 Food, Inc. is guaranteed to shake up our
perceptions of what we eat. This powerful documentary deconstructing the corporate food industry in
America was hailed by Entertainment Weekly as “more than a terrific movie—it's an important movie.” Aided
by expert commentators such as Michael Pollan and Eric Schlosser, the film poses questions such as: Where
has my food come from, and who has processed it? What are the giant agribusinesses and what stake do they
have in maintaining the status quo of food production and consumption? How can I feed my family healthy
foods affordably? Expanding on the film's themes, the book Food, Inc. will answer those questions through
a series of challenging essays by leading experts and thinkers. This book will encourage those inspired
by the film to learn more about the issues, and act to change the world.
Eat Like You Care Gary Lawrence Francione 2013-09-26 ***SPECIAL OFFER***Take $2 OFF per copy purchased
through CreateSpace (https://www.createspace.com/4423398) with discount code: Z8RZS95MThis book puts the
issue of eating animals squarely on the table.We all claim to care about animals and to regard them as
having at least some moral value. We all claim to agree that it's wrong to inflict “unnecessary”
suffering and death on animals and--whatever disagreement we may have about when animal use is
necessary—we all agree that the suffering and death of animals cannot be justified by human pleasure,
amusement, or convenience. We condemn Michael Vick for dog fighting precisely because we feel strongly
that any pleasure that Vick got from this activity could not possibly justify what he did.So how can we
justify the fact that we kill many billions of land animals and fish every year for food? However
“humanely” we treat and kill these animals, the amount of animal suffering we cause is staggering. Yet no
one maintains that animal foods are necessary for optimal health. Indeed, mounting empirical evidence
points to animal foods being detrimental for human health. But however you evaluate that evidence, there
can be no serious doubt that we can have excellent health with a vegan diet. There is also broad
consensus that animal agriculture is an ecological disaster. Animal agriculture is responsible for water
pollution, air pollution, deforestation, soil erosion, inefficient use of plant protein and water, and
all sorts of other environmental harms. The best justification we have for the unimaginable amount of
suffering and death that we impose on animals is that they taste good. We enjoy the taste of animal
foods. But how is this any different from Michal Vick claiming that his dog fighting operation was
justifiable because he enjoyed watching dogs fight? Vick liked sitting around a pit watching animals
fight. We enjoy sitting around the summer barbecue pit roasting the corpses of animals who have had lives
and deaths that are as bad, if not worse than, Vick's dogs. What is the difference between Michael Vick
and those of us who eat animal foods?This book shows that there is no difference, or at least not any
difference that matters morally.Francione and Charlton argue that if you think animals matter morally—if
you reject the idea that animals are just things—your own beliefs require that you stop eating animal
products. There is nothing "extreme" about a vegan diet; what is extreme is the inconsistency between
what we say we believe and how we act where animals are concerned.Many of us are uneasy thinking about
the animals who end up on our plates. We may have thought about stopping eating animal products but there
are many excuses that have kept us from doing so. The authors explore the 30+ excuses they have heard as
long-time vegans and address each one, showing why these excuses don't work. Packed with clear,
commonsense thinking on animal ethics, without jargon or complicated theory, this book will change the
way you think about what you eat.
Farmageddon in Pictures Philip Lymbery 2017-05-09 Farm animals have been disappearing from our fields as
the production of food has become a global industry. We no longer know for certain what is entering the
food chain and what we are eating--as the UK horsemeat scandal demonstrated. We are reaching a tipping
point as the farming revolution threatens our health and the quality of our food wherever we live in the
world. Farmageddon is a fascinating and terrifying investigative journey behind the closed doors of a
runaway industry across the world--from the UK, Europe and the USA, to China, Argentina, Peru, and
Mexico. It is both a wake-up call to change our current food production and eating practices and an
attempt to find a way to a better farming future.
Moby-Duck Donovan Hohn 2011-03-03 Selected by The New York Times Book Review as a Notable Book of the
Year A revelatory tale of science, adventure, and modern myth. When the writer Donovan Hohn heard of the
mysterious loss of thousands of bath toys at sea, he figured he would interview a few oceanographers,
talk to a few beachcombers, and read up on Arctic science and geography. But questions can be like ocean
currents: wade in too far, and they carry you away. Hohn's accidental odyssey pulls him into the
secretive world of shipping conglomerates, the daring work of Arctic researchers, the lunatic risks of
maverick sailors, and the shadowy world of Chinese toy factories. Moby-Duck is a journey into the heart
of the sea and an adventure through science, myth, the global economy, and some of the worst weather

imaginable. With each new discovery, Hohn learns of another loose thread, and with each successive chase,
he comes closer to understanding where his castaway quarry comes from and where it goes. In the grand
tradition of Tony Horwitz and David Quammen, Moby-Duck is a compulsively readable narrative of whimsy and
curiosity.
The Ecological Hoofprint Tony Weis 2013-11-14 The exploding global consumption of meat is implicated in
momentous but greatly underappreciated problems, and industrial livestock production is the driving force
behind soaring demand. Following his previous ground-breaking book The Global Food Economy, Tony Weis
explains clearly why the growth and industrialization of livestock production is a central part of the
accelerating biophysical contradictions of industrial capitalist agriculture. The Ecological Hoofprint
provides a rigorous and eye-opening way of understanding what this system means for the health of the
planet, how it contributes to worsening human inequality, and how it constitutes a profound but invisible
aspect of the violence of everyday life.
Madness Overrated Esra Kus 2017-01-11 Madness Overrated explores the mad dynamics of the consumptionbased, growth-driven world and its undeniably powerful role in affecting virtually every aspect of our
lives and reshaping our existence as humans. The book presents deep-reaching observations on the human
mind as it undergoes various changes while adapting to everything imposed onto it by society in the name
of progress, productivity, and growth. The author encourages the readers to ask themselves honest
questions about the mad lives we live and thereby rediscover our natural curiosity to look inquisitively
behind the facades of the many illusions we were made to believe. The author presents her vision for what
the world looks like when experienced by balanced humans and what it means to really grow and make
progress as a global society.
Why Did the Chicken Cross the World? Andrew Lawler 2016-04-26 "Beginning in the jungles of Southeast
Asia, trekking through the Middle East, traversing the Pacific, Lawler discovers the secrets behind the
chicken's transformation from a shy, wild bird into an animal of astonishing versatility, capable of
serving our species' changing needs. Across the ages, it has been an all-purpose medicine, sex symbol,
gambling aid, inspiration for bravery, and of course, the star of the world's most famous joke. Only
recently has it become humanity's most important single source of protein. Most surprisingly, the
chicken--more than the horse, cow , or dog-- has been a remarkable constant in the sperad of civilization
across the globe"--Page 4 of cover.
Fruitless Fall Rowan Jacobsen 2010-07-15 Many people will remember that Rachel Carson predicted a silent
spring, but she also warned of a fruitless fall, a time with no pollination and no fruit. The fruitless
fall nearly became a reality when, in 2007, beekeepers watched thirty billion bees mysteriously die. And
they continue to disappear. The remaining pollinators, essential to the cultivation of a third of
American crops, are now trucked across the country and flown around the world, pushing them ever closer
to collapse. Fruitless Fall does more than just highlight this growing agricultural catastrophe. It
emphasizes the miracle of flowering plants and their pollination partners, and urges readers not to take
the abundance of our Earth for granted. A new afterword by the author tracks the most recent developments
in this ongoing crisis.
In Defense of Processed Food Robert L. Shewfelt 2016-11-23 It has become popular to blame the American
obesity epidemic and many other health-related problems on processed food. Many of these criticisms are
valid for some processed-food items, but many statements are overgeneralizations that unfairly target a
wide range products that contribute to our health and well-being. In addition, many of the proposed
dangers allegedly posed by eating processed food are exaggerations based on highly selective views of
experimental studies. We crave simple answers to our questions about food, but the science behind the
proclamations of food pundits is not nearly as clear as they would have you believe. This book presents a
more nuanced view of the benefits and limitations of food processing and exposes some of the tricks both
Big Food and its critics use to manipulate us to adopt their point of view. Food is a source of
enjoyment, a part of our cultural heritage, a vital ingredient in maintaining health, and an expression
of personal choice. We need to make those choices based on credible information and not be beguiled by
the sophisticated marketing tools of Big Food nor the ideological appeals and gut feelings of selfappointed food gurus who have little or no background in nutrition.
Kiss the Ground Josh Tickell 2017-11-14 Pre-publication subtitle: A food revolutionary's guide to
reversing climate change.
Why Animal Suffering Matters Andrew Linzey 2013-11-20 In this superbly argued and deeply engaging book,
Andrew Linzey not only shows that animals can and do suffer but also that many of the justifications for
inflicting animal suffering in fact provide grounds for protecting them.
Resetting the Table Robert Paarlberg 2021-02-02 A bold, science-based corrective to the groundswell of
misinformation about food and how it's produced, examining in detail local and organic food, food
companies, nutrition labeling, ethical treatment of animals, environmental impact, and every other aspect
from farm to table Consumers want to know more about their food--including the farm from which it came,
the chemicals used in its production, its nutritional value, how the animals were treated, and the costs
to the environment. They are being told that buying organic foods, unprocessed and sourced from small
local farms, is the most healthful and sustainable option. Now, Robert Paarlberg reviews the evidence and
finds abundant reason to disagree. He delineates the ways in which global food markets have in fact
improved our diet, and how "industrial" farming has recently turned green, thanks to GPS-guided precision
methods that cut energy use and chemical pollution. He makes clear that America's serious obesity crisis
does not come from farms, or from food deserts, but instead from "food swamps" created by food companies,
retailers, and restaurant chains. And he explains how, though animal welfare is lagging behind, progress
can be made through continued advocacy, more progressive regulations, and perhaps plant-based imitation

meat. He finds solutions that can make sense for farmers and consumers alike and provides a road map
through the rapidly changing worlds of food and farming, laying out a practical path to bring the two
together.
Eat & Run Scott Jurek 2012 Traces the author's remarkable career while revealing the influence of his
vegan lifestyle, describing his transition from a Midwestern hunter to a record-breaking athlete.
Project Animal Farm Sonia Faruqi 2015-07-15 Sonia Faruqi had an Ivy League degree and a job on Wall
Street. But when the banking industry collapsed, she found herself on a small organic dairy farm that
would change her life for the better, although it didn't seem that way in the beginning.First, she had to
come to grips with cows shocked into place, cannibal chickens, and "free range" turkeys that went
nowhere. But there were bright lights as well: happy, frolicking calves on a veal farm, and farmers who
cared as much about the animals as their pocketbooks. What started as a two-week volunteer vacation
turned into a journey that reached into the darkest recesses of the animal agriculture
industry.Surrounded by a colorful cast of characters, Faruqi's quest to discover the truth about modern
agribusiness took her around the world. Lively, edgy, and balanced, Project Animal Farm sheds light on
the international agribusiness, with the ultimate goal of improving the lives of farm animals here at
home. Using her finance background to forecast the future of agriculture, Faruqi discusses the changes we
need to make—using our forks and our votes.
Dead Zone Philip Lymbery 2017-03-09 'An honest, compelling and important account, and a critical plea
for a fusion of farming, food and nature to provide global ecological security' CHRIS PACKHAM Why are so
many animals facing extinction? Climate change and poaching are not the only culprits. The impact of
consumer demand for cheap meat is equally devastating, and it is vital that we confront this problem if
we are to stand a chance of reducing its effect on the world around us. · We are falsely led to believe
that squeezing animals into factory farms and cultivating crops in vast, chemical-soaked prairies is a
necessary evil, an efficient means of providing for an ever-expanding global population while leaving
land free for wildlife · Our planet's resources are reaching breaking point: awareness is slowly building
that the wellbeing of society depends on a thriving natural world From the author of the internationally
acclaimed Farmageddon, Dead Zone takes us on an eye-opening journey across the globe, focussing on a
dozen iconic species - from elephants to bumblebees to penguins - and looking at the role that industrial
farming is playing in their plight.
Call Me Dave Michael Ashcroft 2015-10-05 After a decade as Conservative Party leader and six years as
Prime Minister, he remains an enigma to those outside his exclusive inner circle. Now, in the wake of his
dramatic resignation following the sensational EU referendum campaign, this new edition of the book that
'got the world talking' (Daily Mail) revisits the real David Cameron, bringing the story of his
premiership to its final chapter. Based on hundreds of interviews with colleagues past and present,
friends and foes, this unauthorised biography charts Cameron's path from a blissful childhood in rural
Berkshire through to the most powerful office in the country, giving a fascinating insight into his most
intriguing relationships, both political and personal. Exploring the highs and lows of his
administration, from his brush with disaster over the Scottish question and his humiliation over Syria to
his surprise election victory in 2015 and his controversial win on gay marriage, this fully updated
edition offers a comprehensive assessment of Cameron's legacy in office, weighing up the extraordinary
achievements of Britain's youngest Prime Minister for 200 years.
No Happy Cows John Robbins 2012-04-01 The journalist and author of The Food Revolution offers a
collection of essays on food politics, sustainability, and revolution. With words like food additives,
GMOs, and Big Food buzzing around, it’s getting harder to choose what to eat. Even the most well-informed
eaters could learn a thing or two about real food and the food system. Gathering and updating articles
from his Huffington Post column, celebrated food politics journalist John Robbins presents his most
recent observations along with never before published material. With commentaries on what we should and
shouldn’t eat, Robbins brings us to the frontlines of today’s food revolution. From his undercover
investigations of feedlots and slaughterhouses, to the slave trade behind chocolate and coffee, he gives
readers a look into the importance of working for a more compassionate and environmentally responsible
world. In No Happy Cows, you’ll learn about: · Greed and salmonella · Soy and Alzheimer's · Vitaminwater
deception · And much more!
Dominion Matthew Scully 2003-10-08 Argues for responsible action in the treatment of animals,
challenging popular conceptions about animal feeling and awareness and profiling a safari convention,
factory farm, and the works of top writers.
Simply Managing Henry Mintzberg 2013-09-02 The Essence of Managing Henry Mintzberg appreciates that
managers are busy people. So he has taken his classic book Managing, done some updating, and distilled
its essence into a lean 176 pages of text. The essence of the book remains the same: what Mintzberg
learned from observing twenty-nine managers in settings ranging from a refugee camp to a symphony
orchestra. Simply Managing considers the intense dynamics of this job as well as its inescapable
conundrums, for example: • How is anyone supposed to think, let alone think ahead, in this frenetic job?
• Are leaders really more important than managers? • Where has all the judgment gone? • Is email
destroying management practice? • How can managers connect when their job disconnects them from what they
are managing? If you read only one book about managing, this should be it!
Comfortably Unaware Richard Oppenlander 2012-11-13 In Comfortably Unaware, Dr. Richard Oppenlander
tackles the crucial issue of global depletion as it relates to food choice. We should all be committed,
he tells us, to understanding the reality and consequences of our diet, the footprint it makes on our
environment, and seek food products that are in the best interest of all living things. His forthright
information and stark mental images are often disturbing-and that's how it should be. As the guardians of

Planet Earth, we need to be shaken out of our complacency, to stop being comfortably unaware, and to
understand the measures we must take to ensure the health and well-being of our planet-and of ourselves.
Oppenlander
Lincoln's Autocrat William Marvel 2015-04-15 Edwin M. Stanton (1814-1869), one of the nineteenth
century's most impressive legal and political minds, wielded enormous influence and power as Lincoln's
secretary of war during most of the Civil War and under Johnson during the early years of Reconstruction.
In the first full biography of Stanton in more than fifty years, William Marvel offers a detailed
reexamination of Stanton's life, career, and legacy. Marvel argues that while Stanton was a formidable
advocate and politician, his character was hardly benign. Climbing from a difficult youth to the pinnacle
of power, Stanton used his authority--and the public coffers--to pursue political vendettas, and he
exercised sweeping wartime powers with a cavalier disregard for civil liberties. Though Lincoln's ability
to harness a cabinet with sharp divisions and strong personalities is widely celebrated, Marvel suggests
that Stanton's tenure raises important questions about Lincoln's actual control over the executive
branch. This insightful biography also reveals why men like Ulysses S. Grant considered Stanton a coward
and a bully, who was unashamed to use political power for partisan enforcement and personal preservation.
Portrait of a Burger as a Young Calf Peter Lovenheim 2010-04-14 Four years ago, journalist Peter
Lovenheim was standing in a long line at McDonald’s to buy a Happy Meal for his little daughter, which
would come with a much-desired Teenie Beanie Baby—either a black-and-white cow named “Daisy” or an
adorable red bull named “Snort.” Finding it rather strange that young children were being offered cuddly
toy cows one minute and eating the grilled remains of real ones the next, Lovenheim suddenly saw clearly
the great disconnect between what we eat and our knowledge of where it comes from. Determined to
understand the process by which living animals become food, Lovenheim did the only thing he could think
of: He bought a calf—make that twin calves, number 7 and number 8—from the dairy farm where they were
born and asked for permission to spend as much time as necessary hanging around and observing everything
that happened in the lives of these farm animals. Portrait of a Burger as a Young Calf is the provocative
true story of Peter Lovenheim’s hands-on journey into the dairy and beef industries as he follows his
calves from conception to possible consumption. In the process, he gets to know the good, hard-working
people who raise our cattle and make milk products, beef, and veal available to consumers like you and
me. He supplies us with a “fly on the wall” view of how these animals are used to put food on America’s
very abundant tables. Constantly vigilant about wanting to be an observer who never interferes, Lovenheim
allows the reader to see every aspect of a cow’s life, without passing judgment. Reading this book will
forever change the way you think about food and the people and animals who provide it for us. From the
Hardcover edition.
Through A Vet’s Eyes Dr Sean Wensley 2022-04-28 One of the Financial Times' Best Summer Books of 2022 'A
compelling account of the trials, tribulations and triumphs of life as a vet - and a lesson to us all on
how we should treat the animals with which we share our lives.' - Stephen Moss, naturalist and author Dr
Sean Wensley is an award-winning vet and lifelong naturalist who has contributed to animal welfare and
conservation projects all over the world. His debut book is about how we can choose a better life for
animals, from the chickens we eat to the pets we keep. As our societies become more urbanised, we are
further removed from the reality of where and how our food is produced. Surveys suggest that nearly 1 in
4 UK adults don't know that bacon comes from pigs. On the opposite end of the spectrum, the humanisation
of our pets is a risk to their welfare; with over 60% of UK dogs being overweight or obese, we are
effectively killing them with kindness. Through A Vet's Eyes seeks to redress this imbalance so that we
see all animals as thinking, feeling beings not dissimilar to ourselves. As he takes us through the years
in which he trained to become a vet, and set against a backdrop of inspiring natural spectacles, Dr
Wensley shares his first-hand experience of how animals are treated and used for our benefit. He
interrogates the different levels of welfare afforded to them and reveals how we the general consumer can
reduce our animal welfare footprint through the choices we make every day.
Not as Nature Intended Rich Hardy 2020-01-23 Relying on a hidden camera, a bluff and a little bit of
luck, award-winning investigative journalist Rich Hardy finds imaginative ways to meet the people and
industries responsible for the lives and deaths of the billions of animals used to feed, clothe and
entertain us. What he discovers will shock, but it may just inspire you to re-evaluate your relationship
with all animals and what role you let them play in your life. Sometimes dangerous, often emotional and
occasionally surreal, this one-of-a-kind perspective examines what it’s like to live and work amongst
your adversaries and what you can achieve if you feel strongly enough about something. ‘Cruelty to
animals goes on daily behind the closed doors of factory farms or deep in the forests where wild animals
are trapped for their fur. Rich’s book exposes us to the raw truth behind these animal trades. Whilst
it’s a deeply personal story, it has the potential to change, not just your own life, but the lives of
millions of animals. I urge you to read it!’ Joanna Lumley, Actress, author and activist 'An incredible
and moving exposé of the horror that animals go through to create a product that destroys the environment
& keeps people sick and miserable.’ Moby, Musician and activist ‘It is beautifully and lucidly
written...it avoids gratuitous expression but delivers the truth in a compelling and penetrating
narrative. Not As Nature Intended is a must read.’ Peter Egan, Actor and animal advocate 'A 007 of the
animal world.’ Rhian Lubin, The Daily Mirror ‘As you read this book, if you have a heart and a soul, you
too won't fail to be bowled over by Rich's courage.’ Jane Dalton, The Independent ‘All the evidence we
need to make our future a plant-based one.’ Christina Rees MP, Chair of the All-Party Parliamentary Group
on Vegetarianism and Veganism ‘An eye-opening insight into the horrors endured by animals around the
world - and into the minds of those who risk everything to help them.’ Maria Chiorando, Plant Based News
Clean Protein Kathy Freston 2018-01-02 Join the CLEAN PROTEIN revolution and lose weight, feel stronger,

and live longer. Food and wellness experts Kathy Freston and Bruce Friedrich have spent years researching
the future of protein. They've talked to the food pioneers and the nutrition scientists, and now they've
distilled what they've learned into a strength-building plan poised to reshape your body and change your
world. Complete with delicious recipes and a detailed guide to food planning, Clean Protein explains
everything you need to know in order to get lean, gain energy, and stay mentally sharp. You'll finally
understand in simple terms why protein is essential, how much you should get, and where to find the best
sources of it. Clean Protein is a powerful solution to excess weight and chronic health issues, and it's
a cultural revolution that will be talked about for decades.
The Bloomsbury Cookbook Jans Ondaatje Rolls 2014 Features the Victorian-Era recipes of the members of a
London artistic collective that included Virginia Woolf, John Maynard Keynes and E.M. Forster, who hosted
long breakfasts and “painting lunches” to debate the state of the world and their place in it. 11,000
first printing.
Land and Labour Martin Empson 2014
Chew on this Eric Schlosser 2006 Examines the fast food industry with facts about its evolution and
practices, the effects of fast food consumption on public health, and the international success of fast
food.
Folks, This Ain't Normal Joel Salatin 2011-10-10 From farmer Joel Salatin's point of view, life in the
21st century just ain't normal. In FOLKS, THIS AIN'T NORMAL, he discusses how far removed we are from the
simple, sustainable joy that comes from living close to the land and the people we love. Salatin has many
thoughts on what normal is and shares practical and philosophical ideas for changing our lives in small
ways that have big impact. Salatin, hailed by the New York Times as "Virginia's most multifaceted
agrarian since Thomas Jefferson [and] the high priest of the pasture" and profiled in the Academy Award
nominated documentary Food, Inc. and the bestselling book The Omnivore's Dilemma, understands what food
should be: Wholesome, seasonal, raised naturally, procured locally, prepared lovingly, and eaten with a
profound reverence for the circle of life. And his message doesn't stop there. From child-rearing, to
creating quality family time, to respecting the environment, Salatin writes with a wicked sense of humor
and true storyteller's knack for the revealing anecdote. Salatin's crucial message and distinctive
voice--practical, provocative, scientific, and down-home philosophical in equal measure--make FOLKS, THIS
AIN'T NORMAL a must-read book.
Waste: Uncovering the Global Food Scandal Tristram Stuart 2009-10-26 The true cost of what the global
food industry throws away. With shortages, volatile prices and nearly one billion people hungry, the
world has a food problem—or thinks it does. Farmers, manufacturers, supermarkets and consumers in North
America and Europe discard up to half of their food—enough to feed all the world's hungry at least three
times over. Forests are destroyed and nearly one tenth of the West's greenhouse gas emissions are
released growing food that will never be eaten. While affluent nations throw away food through neglect,
in the developing world crops rot because farmers lack the means to process, store and transport them to
market. But there could be surprisingly painless remedies for what has become one of the world's most
pressing environmental and social problems. Waste traces the problem around the globe from the top to the
bottom of the food production chain. Stuart’s journey takes him from the streets of New York to China,
Pakistan and Japan and back to his home in England. Introducing us to foraging pigs, potato farmers and
food industry CEOs, Stuart encounters grotesque examples of profligacy, but also inspiring innovations
and ways of making the most of what we have. The journey is a personal one, as Stuart is a dedicated
freegan, who has chosen to live off of discarded or self-produced food in order to highlight the global
food waste scandal. Combining front-line investigation with startling new data, Waste shows how the way
we live now has created a global food crisis—and what we can do to fix it.
The Man Who Ate the Zoo Richard Girling 2016-11-03 Frank Buckland was an extraordinary man – surgeon,
natural historian, popular lecturer, bestselling writer, museum curator, and a conservationist before the
concept even existed. Eccentric, revolutionary, prolific, he was one of the nineteenth century’s most
improbable geniuses. His lifelong passion was to discover new ways to feed the hungry. Rhinoceros,
crocodile, puppy-dog, giraffe, kangaroo, bear and panther all had their chance to impress, but what
finally - and, eventually, fatally - obsessed him was fish. Forgotten now, he was one of the most
original, far-sighted and influential natural scientists of his time, held as high in public esteem as
his great philosophical enemy, Charles Darwin.
Meat Simon Fairlie 2010-12-17 Meat: A Benign Extravagance is a groundbreaking exploration of the
difficult environmental, ethical and health issues surrounding the human consumption of animals.
Garnering huge praise in the UK, this is a book that answers the question: should we be farming animals,
or not? Not a simple answer, but one that takes all views on meat eating into account. It lays out in
detail the reasons why we must indeed decrease the amount of meat we eat, both for the planet and for
ourselves, and yet explores how different forms of agriculture--including livestock--shape our landscape
and culture. At the heart of this book, Simon Fairlie argues that society needs to re-orient itself back
to the land, both physically and spiritually, and explains why an agriculture that can most readily
achieve this is one that includes a measure of livestock farming. It is a well-researched look at
agricultural and environmental theory from a fabulous writer and a farmer, and is sure to take off where
other books on vegetarianism and veganism have fallen short in their global scope.
Regenesis George Monbiot 2022-08-02 * GEORGE MONBIOT IS THE WINNER OF THE 2022 ORWELL PRIZE FOR
JOURNALISM * What if there were a way to stop climate change and end global hunger at the same time? The
way we feed ourselves is destroying the planet, and a collection of crises have brought the global food
supply to its breaking point. But it doesn't have to be this way. With technology that already exists, we
could sustainably provide everyone on the planet with a healthy diet. By cultivating hydrogen-eating

bacteria, deep-rooted plants, and much richer communities of insects--coupled with existing technology to
reduce our dependence on meat--we can dramatically reduce our carbon footprint, solve world hunger, and
halt the sixth extinction at the same time. George Monbiot is an internationally renowned climate
activist, widely known for bringing bold, creative thinking to the climate and ecological crises facing
our planet. Now, he turns his attention to the global food system to offer a reimagining of the way we
feed ourselves on a scale to fit the urgency of the problems we face.
The World is Fat Barry M. Popkin 2009 An evaluation of the growing rates of overweight humans in the
modern world contends that obesity is occurring as a result of an unprecedented collision of human
biology with trends in technology, globalization, and the food industry, in an account that compares
today's lifestyles with those of fifty years ago to identify key influences.
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